
Dear Eastland Families, 

As we return from the holiday break and step into the 
New Year, I'm deeply grateful to serve as the Principal of 
Eastland Middle School. I hope each of you had a fantasƟc 
holiday season, filled with joy and relaxing. 

The first few months of this school year have been 
marked by incredible learning and hard work. Let's take a 
moment to reflect on the Ɵme we've shared and carry 
this momentum forward into the New Year. 

As we kick-start the new year, we're hiƫng the ground 
running with our Winter tesƟng for I-Ready in Math and 
ELA. These tests were taken in the Fall. I'm hopeful that 
this winter will show significant improvements in our stu-
dents' scores. Remember, we'll be taking this test again in 
May. 

In addiƟon to tesƟng, we have only three weeks remain-
ing in the 2nd quarter/1st semester. It's crucial to talk to 
your kids to ensure that grades are up to date and any 
missing assignments are turned in. 

Mark your calendars for the “BeNice” Basketball game on 
January 16th! Students can purchase a “BeNice” bracelet 
for $10.00, granƟng access to the last two boys' home 
games and all girls' home basketball games. This game 
will be sponsored by Joes on the Ave and Highway Auto 
Parts. 

Let's finish the 1st quarter strong by being fully present. 
Absences can significantly impact student progress, so 
let's strive to aƩend regularly. Arriving on Ɵme to class, 
bringing necessary materials, and treaƟng everyone with 
kindness are essenƟal aspects of fostering a posiƟve 
learning environment. 

Here's to a successful conƟnuaƟon of our journey togeth-
er in the New Year! 
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Eastland Middle School, 18700 Frank Street, Roseville, Michigan  48066 

Robert Beato, Principal - Alexandra Muhammad, Dean of Students -  Courtney Roberts, Counselor 

Cougar News, January 2024 

Board of Education 
· Theresa Genest, President

· Kevin Switanowski, Vice President

· Joseph DeFelice, Secretary

· Matthew McCartney, Treasurer

· Gina Aiuto, Trustee

· Denise Brun, Trustee

· Michelle Williams-Ward, Trustee

Central Administration 
· Mark Blaszkowski, Superintendent

· Pete Hedemark, Assistant Superinten-
dent

· Dave Rice, Asst. Supt. of Inst. & Curricu-
lum

· Rayetta Ashbaugh, Executive Director,
Business and Finance

Main Office 586-445-5700 Attendance 586-445-5701 
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r 1/8—Return to School 
 Boys Basketball @ Carter MS  
 3:45pm 
        Game Club-3:00pm-3:45pm 
 
1/9—NJHS meeting 2:55-3:30pm 
         Art Club 3:00-4:30pm 
 
1/10-Early Release 1:20PM 
         Boys Basketball vs. Carleton-HOME-3:45pm 
 
1/11—Student Congress Meeting 2:50-3:30pm 
 
1/15—No School 
 
1/16-Boys Basketball Vs. Beer-HOME-3:45pm-”**Be Nice 
 Awareness Game*** 
 
1/18-Boys Basketball vs. Grissom-HOME-3:45pm 
 
1/23-Art Club 3:00-4:30pm 
 Green Team 2:50-3:30pm 
 
1/24-Early Release 1:20PM 
 
1/25-Half Day-Dismissal at 11:00am 
 
1/26-Half Day-Dismissal at 11:00am 
        End of First Semester 
 
1/30-U of D Mercy Mobile Dentists visit 
 

 

 



 

Newsworthy Notations 

Holiday AcƟviƟes 



January is Board RecogniƟon Month, it's essenƟal to acknowledge the incredible 
work and dedicaƟon of our wonderful Roseville school board. Their unwavering 
commitment plays a pivotal role in the success and advancement of our district 
and Eastland Middle School. 

Among the disƟnguished members of our board, there's one individual we 
would like to highlight for their outstanding contribuƟons, Secretary Joe De-
Felice. Mr. DeFelice has exemplified an extraordinary level of support, not just 
for Eastland but for our enƟre district. 

His dedicaƟon has been truly remarkable. Mr. DeFelice has generously spon-
sored events right here at our school, contribuƟng significantly to the success of 
iniƟaƟves like Trunk or Treat and “BeNice” events, his willingness to go above 
and beyond is evident through his constant inquiries about how he can assist us 
in further events. 

Mr. DeFelice’s impact transcends his role as a valuable member of the school 
board. He has been an invaluable parent within our community, always demon-
straƟng unwavering support by acƟvely parƟcipaƟng in his son's events and 
consistently showing support with our school. 

Mr. DeFelice, your involvement and commitment are deeply appreciated, and 
your efforts have leŌ an indelible mark on our school community. Thank you for 
your excepƟonal dedicaƟon and unwavering support.  



Hello Roseville Parents: 

  

As the new year starts, we tend to set goals for the new year.  I passionately 
request that you add one more to your list.  Get your child to school every 
day possible. 

Did you know that if your child is chronically absent, 18 absences or more in 
a school year, there are drastic affects to your child’s learning and ultimately 
opportunities for success. 

 

Kindergarten students who are chronically absence will score 20% lower in 
reading and math and that gap will continue to grow as years go by.  They 
will be twice as likely to be retained or suspended by the end of 7th grade. 
High school students that are chronically absent for 1 year have a 36% rate 
of dropping out. 2 years is 51%, 3 years is 58% and 4 years is 61.3% drop out 
rate.  I believe that every parent wants what is best for their child. 

 

Getting your child to school every day is what is best for them.  This in-
cludes half days as well. Getting your child to school everyday and making it 
a priority sends a positive message that education is important. 

 

Let’s start the new calendar year off on the right foot and help us help you 
educate your child and open opportunities for their future. 

  

  

Sincerely: 

 Mark Blaszkowski 
Superintendent 

Roseville Community Schools 

Phone #  (586) 445-5505 

 

 It’s amazing what the hard times can reveal, 

Like who shows up, who walks away and who’s for real” 

Shinedown “Daylight” 
  



Newsworthy Notations 

Spirit Week 

January 16-19, 2024 

Tuesday, Jan. 16-Neon Day 
Wednesday, Jan. 17-Jersey/Sports gear day 

Thursday, Jan. 18-Lions gear day 
Friday-Jan. 19-Michigan vs. Michigan State 

  

**Friday January 19 we will also have a 
Pep Assembly. ** 
 



Newsworthy Notations 


